
SPECIAL POINTS OF 

INTEREST: 

Classes in Session  

 ABE/GED (Daytime/Evening) 

 ESOL (Daytime/Evening) 

  

 CNA (4 p.m. - 9 p.m.) 
  Class began August 14, 2017 
 

 LPN (8 a.m. - 2:30 p.m.) 
  Class began July 31, 2017 

Testing Dates - Prior Registration 

 Required  

 TABE Test: September  5, 19 

 CASAS Test: September 14, 28 

 ParaPro Test: September 27 

 CNA State Boards: Sept. 6, 13, 27 

   

Orientation New Students: September  8, 22 

  

GED Test Registration  Online—

 www.ged.com  

ABE/GED/ESOL Tuition  

$45/Semester 

Dear FSC Students: 

We hope you have enjoyed your summer and are looking 

forward to the challenges and rewards of the upcoming 

school year. Whether you are a new or returning student, 

it is our pleasure to welcome you to the Family Service 

Center for the fall 2017 term and to thank you for 

choosing us. We are confident you will find your studies 

with us rigorous and engaging and the academic 

community here enriching and supportive. At FSC, we 

recognize education is a lifelong process. At the same 

time, we understand adults are busy and want to get the 

most from the time and energy they put into their 

classes. You will find that 

at FSC, the staff and 

instructors are very 

dedicated to supporting 

adults who are interested 

in continuing their 

education. We will work 

with you side-by-side to 

help you to succeed. The 

Family Service Center 

offers part-time and full-

time morning, afternoon, evening, and online programs 

tailored to the unique needs of adult learners.  
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September 4—Labor Day—No School! 

FSC Kindness Mission         

It can be hard to find a bright side 

on a daily basis when you are work-

ing hard to reach your goals. Atti-

tude can make such a difference! 

Here at FSC we make kindness our 

motto. Please join us in the move-

ment to spread a little joy through 

sharing stories, photos, or ideas that 

feature the more positive things 

that are happening in your lives. 



Our students and staff re-

sponded generously with donations 

to help the victims of Hurricane Har-

vey. The donations will be taken to 

Williamson Group Realty, where they 

will be transported to Texas. 

 

Sending Support 

Visit the Family Service Center website at:  www.fsc.desotoschools.com 

ABE, GED, AND ESOL classes now in session: 

 

ABE & GED - If you 

need to increase your 

reading, math, and 

language knowledge 

or need to prepare to 

take and pass the 

GED test, enroll  

today for day or night 

classes. 

GED Online Classes 

are also available  to 

help you prepare to 

take and pass the 

GED test. Please call 

today for information 

on how to register for 

online classes. 

ESOL - If you are 

learning English as a 

second language and 

need to build your 

reading, writing,  

listening, & speaking 

skills, enroll today. 

Day and night classes 

are available.  

 

Lori Fussell, Leota Fussell, and Nancy 

Villalon 

FSC Welcomes 

New Members to 

Our Team 

The Family Service Center is 

thrilled to welcome three new 

staff members this year. Lori 

Fussell is the new LPN instructor. 

As a former student in our LPN 

program, Lori brings a unique per-

spective to the position. Lori has 

worked in a variety of positions in 

the healthcare industry for over 

20 years. 

Mrs. Leota Fussell retired over a 

year ago after having worked for 

the school district for 28 years. 

The last  22 years of her career 

were spent at FSC. Mrs. Fussell 

returns to us a on part-time basis, 

working with our Family Literacy 

program.  

Nancy Villalon started out at FSC 

in our ESOL classes. She worked 

her way through our program and 

earned her GED last December. 

She was an active participant in 

our Family Literacy program with 

both children attending. Last year 

Nancy began volunteering in the 

Family Lit. program out of a desire 

to give back. We are proud to in-

troduce her as our new Teacher’s 

Assistant in the Family Lit. pro-

gram this year. 

 

http://fsc.desotoschools.com

